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OOK FAIR

Dear Glenwood Families,
It’s TIME again, Glenwood...BOOK FAIR!! The spring book fair week will be held on:

March 6th — March10th, 2023

Class shopping schedules are listed on the back of this letter. Students will be shopping during their
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regular library class times.
Our Family Night at the fair will be Tuesday, March 7" from 5:30-7:00 PM
in conjunction with the Art Show.

Here are some things to consider before your child visits the book fair:

[l Take a look at the flyer to see a sample of the great titles that will be available. Many parents find it
helpful to make a wish list ahead of time and send that amount of money with their student.
scholastic.com/bookfairs/books Choose: Find A Fair and you can view the online flyer. Links will
also be on Ms. Green’s Clever and See Saw pages beginning March 7"

[l Prefer to shop with your family online? Online shopping is open from March 11- March 24. Simply find
our fair to get started: https://www.scholastic.com/bf/glenwoodelementarymsgreen

[ Your child’s teacher would be very appreciative of a new book for their classroom library. You may
purchase a book online, or your student may purchase a book in person for their teacher. Refreshing
classroom libraries regularly gives kids a reason to keep reading.

[l Download the Book Fairs app to get the latest reading level information, book trailers, podcasts, and
more. It’s the perfect shopping companion, and you can also use it to purchase books:
scholastic.com/bookfairs/app

[l Not Comfortable sending cash with your kiddo? Check out eWallet on the website and your child can
shop cash-free. We are unable to accept checks at this time.

Also, if you’re interested in volunteering, please contact Ms. Green by email bagreen@ortn.edwr
phone 865-425-9401 ext. 2425.

Looking forward to another great fair,
Ms. Green Ms. Whaley Dan Lovegrove

Glenwood Librarian Library Assistant Glenwood PTO
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